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August 6, 2019 

 

VIA E-MAIL 

Mr. Tony Arnold 

Reporter 

WBEZ, 91.5 FM  

Email: tarnold@wbez.org  

 

RE: 19-FOIA-203 Subpoenas 1/1/2018 to present 

 

Dear Mr. Arnold: 

  

We are in receipt of your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 

ILCS 140/1 et seq. (“FOIA”).  

 

On July 24, 2019, we received your request for any and all subpoenas from federal law enforcement 

authorities seeking documents or testimony filed with Metra since January 1, 2018 (“Request”). 

 

After performing a diligent search of Metra’s records, the Ethics, Risk, Claims, Law, Police, and Safety 

departments have been unable to locate any records responsive to your Request.  

 

If we can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Kathleen E. Haton 

Freedom of Information Officer 

FOIA@metrarr.com 

FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
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